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EDITOR’S NOTE 
 

Welcome to the Fall 2024 Issue of The Journal of Child Nutrition & Management!   
 

Please consider submitting manuscripts to the Journal to further the dissemination of research and other 
relevant information in our field. Articles can be submitted in one of the following categories: 1) Commentary, 
2) Current Issue, 3) Practical Solution, 4) Research in Action, or 5) Research Briefs. Information on JCNM 
contribution and reprint guidelines can be found at the following link.  
 

RECOGNITION OF REVIEWS 

Thank you to everyone who served as a peer reviewer for this issue. Without your contributions, this 
publication would not be possible. Please consider supporting the efforts of the Journal of Childhood Nutrition 
& Management, by serving as a reviewer or nominating a colleague. For more information, please do not 
hesitate to contact: Keith.rushing@usm.edu. 
 

IN THIS ISSUE 

There are two Research in Action articles. In the first article, researchers conducted a needs assessment with 
key personnel in Oklahoma school nutrition programs to better understand the current training and resource 
needs of this population. For the second article, researchers assessed whether low-cost changes could be 
employed to increase student selection and consumption of fruits and vegetables during school lunch. In the 
Additional Content section, the Institute of Child Nutrition, Applied Research Division provides an update on 
their division’s recently completed research and ongoing research. 
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